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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

CTH K (STH 81 – Laird Rd) 
 

June 24, 2021 
 
General Information 
 

− CTH K is currently open but has gravel patches where culverts were replaced. 

− “Bump” signs are in place at those gravel patches to assist motorist traveling on 

CTH K.  

Construction Activities 
 

o Culvert Replacement 

▪ Culvert Replacement is complete, county crews will be out to touch 

up gravel patches in the roadway as needed until paving begins. 

o Pulverizing of the roadway 

▪ Complete from W Laird Rd to STH 81 

• Finish Grading in preparation for paving will occur this week 

and early next week. 

o Paving of the roadway is currently scheduled to begin on July 6th and 

continue through July 22nd. 

 
 

* All activities scheduled are weather dependent. 


